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Summary of the Payroll Assistance Programs 

A COVID-19 Resource Update from Questco – May 1st, 2020 

In response to the economic disruption caused by the  COVID-19 pandemic, multiple financial relief programs have 

been made available to small businesses by the federal government.   In our continuing effort to ensure our clients 

are well informed about benefits and resources designed to help them manage their business through this difficult 

period, Questco has prepared a summary of the various programs available.     

 

We will continue to keep you updated on any changes to these programs. Please reach out to your service 

representative with any questions. 

 

Information contained herein is intended for informational purposes only and does not constitute legal advice or 
opinion, nor is it a substitute for the professional judgment of an attorney or accountant. 
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